

Pensby High School

Irby Road, Heswall, Wirral. CH61 6XN

T 0151 342 0570 F 0151 342 0571 E schooloffice@psf.wirral.sch.uk www.pensbyhighschool.org

Headteacher: Mr K Flanagan

7th October 2021

Dear Parents and Carers

As mentioned in my letter dated 17th September, we will soon be holding a Year 7 form tutor evening on Thursday 21st October from 4:30pm-7:00pm. Whilst our full Year 7 parents evening will be virtual this is an opportunity to meet your child/wards form tutor face to face in the school hall, find out how they have settled in and ask any questions.

For our full parents' evenings, we use an online system called 'School Cloud'. This is accessed through the Pensby High 'School Cloud' website: https://pensbyhigh.schoolcloud.co.uk/. Whilst you will need to attend your appointment in person on this occasion you will need to book your appointment slot via the 'School Cloud' website. Please see the attached help sheet for further guidance. This will be available to book from Monday 12th October at 4pm.

There are no passwords to login instead you enter your name and email address, your child's name, and their date of birth. You will need to book a single slot with their form tutor, appointments are allocated on a first come, first served basis. Mrs Holmes (Head of Year 7) will also be available on the night.

Information will be sent home regarding how to book appointments for this event closer to the time as these will be booked via the same 'school cloud' system.

Dates for your diaries

Friday 15th October - Monitoring Report (Behaviour for Learning & Commitment to Learning only)

Friday 3rd December – Full Monitoring Report

Thursday 24th March – Full Monitoring Report

Thursday 12 May – Virtual Parents Evening

Thursday 26th May – Full Written report

Thursday 14th July – Full monitoring Report

All monitoring reports will be sent home via your child/ward and via email

We have been delighted how well Year 7 have settled in to their first half term at secondary and hope they now feel happy and are enjoying being here. We look forward to seeing you at the form tutor evening on the 21st October.

Yours sincerely

Kevin Flanagan Headteacher